Port Norfolk Board Meeting
January 21, 2013
Meeting was called to order at 7:05
President John Lifsey welcomed new neighbors.

Bob Chauncy the Chaplain for the Sheriff’s office was our speaker.  He told us about his role as the Chaplin for the Sheriff’s office and Project Life Saver which benefit people with dementia and Alzheimer.

Kelly Funkhouser told us that she would check into the curb painting notices.  She recommended that you say no. She will be participating in the May Law enforcement bike ride from Redding PA to DC and needs your support.
Minutes were read and approved.

Treasurers’ report was $4,210.43 total, 2,071.91 for parks, and 2.138.52 for the league.

Erika told us the judging on the baking contest would commence and winners would be announced at the end of the meeting. You have until Feb. 15 for the yard art contest.  Essay contest would be announced at the next meeting.  Porch Crawl will be held on April 21st. – we need host.

Membership – 61 members

Matt – Rodeo will be May 4th, Boo Ya Oc.t. 19. Yard Sale June 22nd.

John Higgins – NW- There will be a walk at 2:00 on Sat. There is CERT program class for those who would like to be first responders. Check Porch Talk.

Heather – Get off your Hide and Ride – PONO Rodeo- Chili Cook off.  Colors will be red, white and blue. She will have a meeting the 3rd Thurs each month for volunteers.  It will be held May 4th, 10:30 – 3:00.  She will need lots of help the night before from 6-9. There will be an antique Auction, up cycling challenge, used toy auction.

Fountain Park – Please spend an hour pulling weeds.

Reflection walk – See Nicole to order a brick. Ceremony will be held in September.  Let Nicole know if you have ideas for improving the park.
Call Will if you have any concerns about the neighborhood appearance. There will be a clean-up on April 20th.

Get permissions to do anything to the exterior of you house. You can be fined and made to undo anything done without approval or permit.

Porch Talk.  Send any submittal before Feb. 20th.
Home Tour is looking for homes to tour.  Dec 15th will be the next tour.

Webmaster says new website is coming along.

Old Business – We received a letter from the food bank thanking us for our donation from Boo Ya.
Budget will be presented in March.

No Work being done at the old PNES site

Port Authority can put whatever they want at the site.  Looks like wood pellets and grain.
Winners were announced for the baking contest, everyone sampled the goods.

Everyone left at 9:00
Save the Date

April 6th – Flower and Mulch Sale.

April 20th – Green Kick off – Clean up the Parks – Earth Day 

April 21st – Porch Crawl

May 4th – Bike Rodeo

June 22nd – Neighborhood Yard Sale

Oct.19th – Boo-Ya

Dec 15th – Home Tour
